BACK TO SCHOOL 2023

Foundry Burns Lake and
Carrier Sekani Family Services
Youth Services teamed up to
offer a Back to School Fair for
students in Burns Lake! The
event took place on August
30th at the Margaret Patrick
Memorial Centre. Attending
students visited a variety of
stations to help them prepare
and pamper themselves for
the upcoming school year.
Wilf and Antoinette opened
the event and welcomed
students with drumming.

Students attended

Prize winners

Interactive Stations

The event was funded by Carrier Sekani Family Services and
Foundry, and planned by summer student, Jaden West.



Bannock hotdogs were a big hit, but you
won’t see any photos because they were
eaten so quickly! The day was informal to let
students see their friends and move
between booths at their own pace.

Students could get a free hair cut or have
their hair braided, and at the nail art station
students could have their nails painted or
paint and style their own. In the afternoon,
we played a round of bingo for prizes.

For inquiries or to join our Foundry mailing
list contact Foundry@csfs.org

CARRIER SEKANI
FAMILY SERVICES

Youth Services brought two arcade games
which were quite popular! The College of
New Caledonia and Lake Babine Nation
Schools joined us to share information
about their programs and the upcoming
school year. Thank you to the College of
New Caledonia, LBN Schools, our caterer,
and the hair stylists for putting on this
successful event with us.




